
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Thursday, 23 February 2017 
 

JOINT SELECT COMMITTEE – FUTURE GAMING MARKETS 
 

The Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets will continue public 
hearings in Hobart next week.  The hearings will continue on Tuesday, 28 
February 2017.  The hearings will be broadcast via the Parliamentary 
Broadcast Service. Please note that the Premier and Treasurer will be 
appearing jointly at a future hearing date after Parliament sits. 
 
The hearings will be held in Committee Room 2, Parliament House Hobart, 
and will commence on Tuesday at 9.15 am. 
 
TIMETABLE FOR THE HEARINGS AND DETAILS OF WITNESSES ARE 
ATTACHED. 
 
  
The Members of the Committee are: 
 
Hon Mike Gaffney MLC (Chair) 
Hon Tania Rattray MLC (Deputy Chair) 
Hon Rob Armstrong MLC 
Mr Scott Bacon MP 
Ms Sarah Courtney MP 
Ms Andrea Dawkins MP 
 
For further information: Hon Mike Gaffney MLC – 0409 015 253 
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JOINT SELECT COMMITTEE ON FUTURE GAMING MARKETS 

 
 

PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

COMMITTEE ROOM 2, PARLIAMENT HOUSE, HOBART 
 

Tuesday 28 February 2017 
Committee Room 2, Parliament House, Hobart. 

 
 

 
9.15 – 10.00 am Rein in the Pokies 
  Patrick Caplice, Convenor 

 
 

 
10.00 – 10.45 am Dr Charles Livingstone 

   
 

 
11.00 – 11.30 am Office of the Auditor-General  

  Rod Whitehead, Auditor-General 
  Simon Andrews, Acting Assistant Auditor-General 
  Ric De Santi, Assistant Auditor-General 
  Danny Moore, Principal Performance Analyst 
  

 


